
 

   
DIVISION OF MOTORIST SERVICES 

 

DATE: 08/25/2017 
Information Notice (INFO) 

INFO17-005 

SUBJECT: Postage Fee Increase – September 2017 

Overview:     

Effective September 3, 2017, the United States Postal Service will raise mail rates which will 
affect the cost of mailing license plates. 
 

Details:   
 
The new mail service charge for mailing a license plate will be $3.40, which is an increase of $.20.  
Section 320.031(2), Florida Statutes, establishes the mail service charge. 
  
Effective September 6, 2017, transactions processed in FRVIS or online will charge the correct 
mail fee.  The September 6th effective date was selected to allow the counties to process their 
e-commerce and high-speed renewal transactions on September 5th to avoid the need for 
manual processing due to errors that would occur if the mail service charge was changed on 
September 3rd. 
 
We are also re-running the October and November renewal files with the new mail service 
charge and providing the files to the vendors. 
 
Additionally, we are updating fee charts, forms and procedures to include the new mail service 
charge. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your next level of management or the Field Support 
Center. 
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